WLC Facilities Committee Meeting
August 24, 2021 6:30pm meeting minutes

Attendendance: Board members, Jonathan Vanderhoof. Tiffany Cloutier-Cabral, Matt Manarino
(6:45pm) Budget committee members Bill Ryan, and Lisa Post, Community member Alyssa
Lavoie, administrators superintendent Weaver, Business administrator Kristie LaPlante,
Facilities Manager, Buddy Erb. WLC principal Dr. Edmunds attended remotely.

Ms. Cloutier-Cabral was nominated for chair by Mr. Vanderhoof. She accepted. Mr. Manarino
was not yet available for vote.

The committee reviewed the CIP. There was discussion about edits that should be made, such
as removing the steamer from the plan since it was purchased last year. Mrs. Laplante said she
will do some research and bring a five to ten year look up to the next meeting so that the CIP
balance can be updated and projects can be re-prioritized by need. It was noted that the LED
project can be removed from the CIP since that project is grant funded.

Mr. Erb and Mr. Ryan provided some insight and history about the buildings. Mr. Erb, updated
the committee about current projects, projects that have been completed, and projects that may
need attention sooner than later, such as a boiler at WLC. He will bring a map of the building,
quotes, past and current to the next meeting.

The committee asked for a tour of WLC at 5pm on September 15, 2021. Dr. Edmunds agreed to
host a tour of the inside of WLC, and Mr. Erb agreed to host a tour of the fields and grounds of

WLC.

No public comment as no one from the public was there.



